
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
We hope you are all keeping well and are looking forward to the bank 
holiday weekend.  Please do remember that there is no school on 
Monday 3rd May.  School will re-open at 8.45am on Tuesday 4th May. 
We've had a good week at Evergreen and lots of learning has been taking 
place.  Reception class have been planting vegetables this week and we 
look forward to seeing how well they grow over the coming months!  Year 
3 have been putting their IT skills to good use while being Historians and 
researching about life in Tudor times. Year 4 children have been 

experimenting with collage while being artists and have also been busy using clay to make Mayan calendars 
while being a historian at the same time as being an artist. They have been busy! 
We'd like to say thank you for continuing to support us keeping our community safe by following our health 
and safety guidelines at drop off and pick up time.  Please can we remind you that we would like 
parents/carers to telephone the office if they have any questions about paying for dinner money or completing 
forms.  If you need to see the Admin Team face to face, please book an appointment time with them.  We are 
continuing to limit the number of non-education related visitors to the site (beyond the bottom gate). 
Dates to remember in Term 5 
03/05/21 May Day Bank Holiday – NO SCHOOL 
05/05/21 Y5 Assembly 
07/05/21 Learning Afternoon - Eid 
12/05/21 Y4 Assembly 
19/05/21 Y3 Assembly 
26/05/21 Y2 Assembly 
 
Weekly Clubs 
Mondays - Y1 Gardening Club 
Tuesdays - Y4 after-school dance club 
Wednesdays - Y5 after-school football club 
Thursdays - Y3 after-school sports club 
Fridays - Gem Certificate and Kindness in the Classroom Certificate Assembly 
The Big Ask! 
 
This is a national survey that the government have asked schools to share with children and families. They 
want to find out what parents/carers and children want for their futures. Please click on the link below if you 
and/or your children would like to take part. 
The Big Ask is now live at http://thebigask.uk/ 
We wish you all an enjoyable bank holiday weekend and look forward to seeing you again on Tuesday 4th May. 
 

 Follow us on Social Media 

@EvergreenPrimaryAcademy @evergreenprimaryacademy @EvergreenPA 
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